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8 November 2017 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
EPISKOPI STATION’S REMEMBRANCE SERVICE, HAPPY VALLEY MAIN SPORTS 
ARENA ON SUNDAY 12 NOVEMBER 2017 
 
Remembrance Sunday is an extremely important event in the BFC community.  As a mark of 
respect for the community the school serves I would like as many students as possible to 
attend this service at Happy Valley in school uniform.  I believe that this will not only show 
our support but will also demonstrate what mature, responsible and respectful students we 
have at St John’s School. 
 
If you are not attending this service but wish to drop your child off at Happy Valley, they can 
meet me at 1020 hrs and I will sit with these students.  We all need to be seated by 1030 hrs 
for a 1050 hrs start.  Please make sure that they also bring a bottle of water with them as it 
can sometimes get hot on this day. 
 
The service will close at approximately 1130 hrs.  Please collect your child from Happy 
Valley at 1145 hrs. 
 
If your child will attend without you and sit with me, please could you email me to confirm this 
at principal@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

    
 
Acting Principal 
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